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From: Dave Deakin 

Sent: 14 September 2017 14:12

To: LocalPlan

Subject: Telford & Wrekin Local Plan 2011-13 - support of Inspectors proposed 

modifications. 

Categories:

Hello ,  

I am writing in regard to the proposed modifications to the T&W Local Plan 2011-31 which directly relate 

to the Shrewsbury & Newport canal , which items are referenced MM34 & MM36  ( see Pages 7 & 8 of the 

proposed modifications document ) . I would just like to record my support for those changes and 

appreciate the Inspector’s recognition of the local support for this project , and the work done by a small 

core of people , who in fact have recently been awarded the Queens Award for Voluntary Service , which 

underlines their dedication to restoring something which would provide both leisure and transport 

facilities in the area , give a boost to tourism , particularly in Newport which has little in the way of 

recognisable tourist “attractions” despite being a very old market town , and which is historically 

important in the context of Shropshire’s economic development over the last two centuries.   

 

Best Wishes 

Dave Deakin  
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